
 

                                                
 

 

 

Statement from PCLOB Board Members 

Ed Felten and Travis LeBlanc on Today’s Nominations 

November 15, 2021 

 

“We congratulate Sharon Bradford Franklin and Beth Williams on their respective 

nominations. Their knowledge and expertise would be valuable contributions to the 

Board’s mission of ensuring the Executive Branch’s efforts to prevent terrorism are 

balanced with the need to safeguard privacy and civil liberties. We wish them both  

all the best in the confirmation process.” 

 


